Petoskey High School

Student Announcements

Tuesday, October 31, 2023

Deliveries We will not be accepting deliveries from florists or food vendors.

Follow Petoskey High School all year on social
media and online

Facebook: @petoskeyhighschool

X (Twitter): @PHSNorthmen

Instagram: @PHSNorthmen

No school November 1, 2023 - ISD PD Day

Fall Break- November 22-25, 2023




Attention Hockey Players:

If you plan on playing Hockey during the 23/24 Winter Sports Season, beginning
Monday, October 23, please make sure you have a physical on file and stop in the
Athletic Office to pick up your Okay to Play card. You must have this card in order to
participate in practice, which begins on Monday, October 31.

Attention Softball Players:

There will be a meeting on Monday, November 6 right after school in the Cafeteria for all who
are interested in playing Softball this Spring.

Attention Bowlers!!!

High School Bowling practice will officially begin on Thursday, November 9 from 3:30-5:15 at
Northern Lights Recreation Center on M-119. Practice will then be every Monday, Tuesday and
Thursday from 3:30-5:30. You must have a physical on file and pick up your Okay to Play Card
prior to the first day of practice. If you are not able to get your physical on time, please still
attend practices even though you will not be able to participate until the physical is received.
Also, bring your equipment as lockers will be assigned. Fundraiser and other paperwork will be

handed out as well.

Attention Wrestlers:

Sign up for Wrestling will take place in the Wrestling Room on Monday, October 30 at 3:30.
Coach Swiss Contact information is 231-838-2925 or Northmenwrestling@gmail.com. Sign up
for Wrestling Remind: @Petoskeywr First day of practice is Monday, November 13 in which
you must have a physical on file in order to participate. You may begin to pick up your Okay to
Play card on Monday, November 6.

Seniors

Graduation cap and gown orders due November 2. Orders can be done online or
turned in at lunch only on November 2.



LaCrosse

If anyone is interested in participating in a Lacrosse Club this winter, there will be a
meeting/practice on Wednesday Nov 1 6-7:00 pm @ Central Elementary Gym (Gear Provided).
Also, there will be monthly FREE “ TRY LAX” clinics.

Refer to petoskeylacrosse.com for more information and dates.

@,

PETOSKEY HIGH SCHOOL

AFTER SGHOOL TUTORING

Open for all subjects! You don’t want to miss this opporunity!
MONDAY & WEDNESDAY

3:15-5:15 PM
MEDIA CENTER

TEACHERS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO ASSIST YOU WITH HOMEWORK AND STUDYING

@



http://petoskeylacrosse.com/

Cell Phone Policy

The use and visibility of electronic devices is prohibited during class time.
*cell phones and other devices must be put away once a student enters
a classroom
*cell phones must remain put away during the full class period
*cell phones must be turned in to a teacher when using a hall pass
Note: Students may access their phones before/after school, during
passing time and during lunch.

FALL SHOW

Tickets go on sale on Monday, October 16th. All seats are $7.00 and can be purchased on the
tickerspicket.com. Show dates are November 2,3,4, at 7pm in the High School auditorium.

OK 2 SAY

OK2SAY Confidential Tip Form
Call: 855-565-2729 (8-555-OK2SAY)
Text: 652729 (OK2SAY)

Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov

Website: OK2Say.com

App: Search OK2SAY
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